
Congress of tffc Initio states 
HaBrjinettm, !<£ 205X5 

December 15,2011 

Mr. F. Michael Ball 
Chief Executive Officer 
Hospira, Inc. 
275 North Field Drive 
Dept. 051M, Building H1-2S 
Lake Forest, IL 60045 

Dear Mr. Ball: 

We are writing to thank you for the information provided by Hospira officials regarding 
your policies towards, and interactions with, so-called "gray market" drug companies. 

In particular, we understand that in October of last year, Hospira determined that 
Superior Medical Supply of Colorado was actively purchasing drugs in critically short supply 
from your company in order to sell them to hospitals at highly inflated prices. As a result, 
Hospira officials reported that they ended any further relationship with Superior and no longer 
sell drugs to that company. 

We are writing to request any additional information you can provide relating to 
Superior, including any specific information or documents regarding actions that led Hospira to 
stop doing business with this company. We would also appreciate i f you could provide 
information or documents relating to any other companies that Hospira has determined that it 
wil l no longer sell drugs to as a result of similar concerns. 

I f possible, we would appreciate a response to this request by January 5, 2012. I f you 
have any questions about this request, please contact John Williams at (202) 224-1300, Beth 
Stein at (202) 224-2931, or Chris Knauer at (202) 225-5051. 

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Tom Harkin Elijah Sylummings ~ T 
Chairman Ranking Member 
Senate Committee on Health, House Committee on Oversight 
Education, Labor, and Pensions and Government Reform 

Chairman 
Senate Committee on Commerce, 
Science, and Transportation 
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cc: The Honorable Kay Bailey Hutchison, Ranking Member 
Senate Committee on Commerce, Science, and Transportation 

The Honorable Michael B. Enzi, Ranking Member 
Senate Committee on Health, Education, Labor, and Pensions 

The Honorable Darrell E. Issa, Chairman 
House Committee on Oversight and Government Reform 


